Decatur Road & Bridge

From: Brendan J. Mackay <bmackay@ellisco.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 10:05 AM

To: Decatur Road & Bridge

Subject: CDL Requirement

I am in support for removing the Commercial Driver’s License requirement from motor grader
operators. Removing the CDL would allow for a broader range of applicants to be considered at the county
level. Currently many of us face an aging and shrinking labor force for county Road and Bridge Divisions, that are not
attracting many applicants. If we do take someone that does not have their CDL it limits us to what they can do while
the undergo training and preparation for their testing.

Thanks,

Brendan Mackay
Public Work Director
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